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Project website: minnetonkamn.gov/opus-bridges 

  

PROJECT 
CONTACTS  

 
Chris Long 
Assistant City Engineer 
952-939-8241 
clong@minnetonkamn.gov  
 

 
 

Chris Smith 
Construction Coordinator 
612-760-4387 (cell) 
csmith@minnetonkamn.gov 
 
City of Minnetonka 
Engineering Department 
14600 Minnetonka Blvd. 
Minnetonka, MN 55345 
952-939-8206 
engineering@minnetonkamn.gov 
 
 
 

The City of Minnetonka is considering replacement of three bridges in 
the Opus Area in 2022 and 2023. This project is a continuation of an 
ongoing project throughout the Opus Area, including the four bridges 
that were replaced in 2021.  

See the reverse side for a map of the proposed project area.  

You are invited to a virtual informational meeting to learn more, 
provide input and ask questions about this project. City staff will 
discuss the proposed improvements, project schedule, potential 
impacts and communications plan.  

Wednesday, Feb. 23, 5 p.m.  
Virtual Meeting via WebEx 

Email engineering@minnetonkamn.gov to RSVP. Following, you 
will be sent the virtual meeting login and additional information.  

If you cannot attend the meeting, contact Assistant City Engineer 
Chris Long to discuss the project by phone, email or at your property. 
All information presented at the meeting will be posted on the project 
website. 

WHAT IS BEING PROPOSED? 

Proposed improvements include the replacement of three bridges, 
utility improvements and storm sewer improvements. 

POTENTIAL PROJECT IMPACTS 

Projects of this nature can be disruptive. Proposed impacts may 
include limited and alternative access to businesses, temporary water 
service interruptions and tree removal. The city will work to minimize 
these impacts as much as possible as plans are finalized. 

IF THIS PROJECT IS APPROVED, WILL I BE ASSESSED? 

No. These types of improvements are primarily funded through state 
bridge funds and the city’s Street Improvement Fund. 

HOW TO STAY INFORMED 

• Visit minnetonkamn.gov/opus-bridges to subscribe to 
project updates via email and/or text. Stay tuned to the project 
website for updates and more information.  

2022-2023 Opus Area Bridges 
Improvement Project (Phase III) 
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